
Vice President, Mark Johnson 

I currently hold the position of the Vice-President of the Gateway Area 
Chapter of SCI, as well as the SCI Regional Representative for Eastern 
Missouri. I originally became a member of SCI in 2008. 
 
I grew up in rural East Central Minnesota and started hunting, trapping and 
fishing at a young age. Whitetail deer, migratory birds, grouse, pheasant, 
and other upland game like rabbits were plentiful. 
 
In 1994 I relocated to the St. Louis area and I enjoy deer hunting and 
upland game hunting with my wife Lisa and our three labradors. My other 
interests include target shooting and especially sporting clays. 
 
I am also a member of the local group of Suburban Bowhunters. Suburban 
Bowhunters helps suburban property owners and subdivisions manage 
their deer populations. 
 
I have a long bucket list of North American and international hunts I still 
want to experience. Until I can start working more aggressively on my 
bucket list, I enjoy learning from other SCI members who have experienced 
more big game and international hunting experiences and sharing their 
stories.   
 
I work as a wealth advisor and my wife Lisa, a nurse, live in Chesterfield, 
Missouri. We have five children, with their our youngest heading off to 
college in the fall.  
 

 


